
 

             
 
 
 
 
 

 

The CEO 

SAHRA 

 

 

Approval to accept archaeological material resulting from proposed excavations at 

N’Rougas Noord portion 108 north of Kenhardt, Kai !Garib Local Municipality, ZF 

Mgcawu District, Northern Cape.  (Permit application: L Webley & S Wurz).  

 

The McGregor Museum Archaeology Department is in receipt of a motivation for proposed 

archaeological investigation of surface and possible subsurface artefact occurrences adjacent 

to rock engravings at Kurukop on the farm N’Rougas Noord portion 108, north of Kenhardt. 

We hereby indicate our agreement to accept any archaeological material resulting from this 

work. The museum will curate this material (marking, accessioning, etc) in standard 

McGregor Museum boxes with a one-time curation fee as indicated in preliminary 

correspondence. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Dr David Morris 

McGregor Museum  

Enquiries: +27-82-2224777  
 

 

Archaeology 

Department 

 

Your Ref:  
Our Ref: L 27.4.3.3.2 
Date:  15 June 2022 
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